
 

 

 
September 2019 

 

Dear Parent 

 

I would like to invite you to our Year 11 GCSE Parents’ Information Evening on Thursday 3rd  October 

at 5.00pm. 

 

The event will be held in the school hall and we are looking forward to sharing with you how we can 

work together to secure positive outcomes for your child.  We know that our students perform at their 

best when their school studies are supported and encouraged at home;  in order to give them the best 

chance of success, it is important that we are able to work in direct partnership with all parents.  The 

event will focus on sharing the latest information with you on how to support your children with the 

challenges they will face in Year 11, and is an opportunity to receive bespoke careers guidance and 

advice on their next steps. 

 

We do hope that you can join us for this important event and I am delighted to share that we will be 

providing free of charge ‘GCSE Revision booklets for each subject from CPG’, (normally a cost of £15 

per student), for those who attend. 

 

Please confirm your attendance to allow us to order your free revision materials, by either emailing 

Mr Huyton, huy@birkenheadparkschool.com or phoning 0151 652 1575 ext 203. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr Mee 

Deputy Headteacher  
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